
 

Illinois State Board of Education 
100 North First Street • Springfield, Illinois 62777-0001 
www.isbe.net 
 
James T. Meeks Tony Smith, Ph.D. 
Chairman State Superintendent of Education  
 

 

 
 
Jan. 6, 2017     [emailed to lmcclure@krilaw.com] 
 
 
 
Lauren McClure 
Kriezelman, Burton & Associates, LLC 
 
 
Dear Ms. McClure: 
 
This letter is in response to your request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information 
Act. Your request was received on Dec. 29, 2016. 
 
You have requested any records ISBE has on the following:  
Name of victim:  
DOB: 

Gage Park High School, Chicago, Illinois 
Date of incident: 11/17/1999 
Type of incident: Battery 
 
After completing a thorough search, our agency has no documents to provide in response to your 
request.  
 
If you have questions, please contact Megan Griffin at (217) 782-4648 or mgriffin@isbe.net. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Colette McCarty 
Assistant General Counsel 
 




